
 
 
June 8, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
  
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: UI 382 – Withdrawal of Application Requesting Approval of an Affiliate Interest 

Transaction with Marmon Utility, LLC 
  
On March 28, 2017, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (Company) filed an Application Requesting 
Approval of an Affiliate Interest Transaction with Marmon Utility, LLC (Marmon).  The 
application was related to a master materials supply contract between PacifiCorp and Marmon 
for aerial cable system design, supply, and installation services.  The intent of the master contract 
is to establish master terms and conditions that will apply when PacifiCorp procures materials 
and services for system reliability projects from Marmon from time to time. 
 
Based on discussions with Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff, PacifiCorp withdraws this 
application.  The Company’s withdrawal of the application means that the master contract and its 
terms and future transactions have not been approved; rather, the Company will make filings 
under ORS 757.495 related to the specific system reliability projects with Marmon once they 
have been identified and pricing is available for review. 
 
Please direct inquiries with respect to this filing to Natasha Siores at (503) 813-6583. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  
 
  


